
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

12th January 2024 
 
Re: AQA A Level Psychology Student Conference - Tuesday 19th March 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
The Psychology Department at Kettering Buccleuch Academy are hosting a revision conference to which Corby Technical 
Students have been invited to attend. The conference is a highly motivational revision day where students will hear 
presentations from a leading Psychologist and be given top quality advice, guidance and examples which will assist in producing 
examination answers of the highest levels. The sessions will focus on challenging topics across all 3 papers to assist in boosting 
student grades and top tips for exam success including research methods. 
 
The conference will be beneficial for your child to attend as it will contain exciting sessions to enhance exam answers, provide an 
opportunity for guidance from a senior examiner for AQA, gain and enhance their own understanding and knowledge of key 
areas of the specification through a range of engaging and interactive examiner workshops. 
 
Past experience of these conferences has shown them to be extremely beneficial to students as both a method of increasing 
motivation and as guide for revision with particular emphasis on exam techniques to assist in improving their exam 
performance. 
 
This conference will be held during school hours, starting at 9.30am and finishing at 2.20pm, with a thirty-minute break between 
sessions 2 and 3. Students will be required to bring their own packed lunch with them on the day. 
 
We will depart from school at approximately 8.45am, students must arrive at school by 8.30am at the very latest. We will return 
to school at approximately 2.45pm.  The cost of the conference will be £15 per student and all payments must be made via 
Wisepay on or before 9th February 2024.  Students are expected to wear smart business wear. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org if you have any questions.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Miss A Muckett 
Associate Assistant Principal - Sixth Form 
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